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Last Meeting  -  Amanda French 

 

 
    

Dressed for Success (DFS) is a Global Organisation that Amanda bought to Hobart a 
little over 8 months ago – in difficult times, DFS has already helped 15 women with 
styling for interviews, helped 67 participants develop skills through workshops & has 
had over 5,000 items of clothing donated for their boutique! 
 
The specific programs DFS offers for women are: 

- Interview and employment styling 

- Resume/CV support and interview preparation 

- Workshops 

 
Amanda invited Rotarians & other members of the public to support the program by 
donations of good quality clothing, sponsorship, fundraising & volunteering.  Thanks 
Amanda for an interesting and very passionate insight into Dressed for Success. 
 

 

BULLETIN 
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“Clarence Sunrise Officially Launched! 
 
Last Friday night the Rotary Club of Lindisfarne - Satellite Club “Clarence Sunrise” 
was officially launched  
 
There were approximately 40 people there to celebrate, including the District 
Governor, the District Governor Elect and the District Membership Director. 
 

 
New Clarence Sunrise members 

 
Eloise Borth being inducted on the night, with Chris Woodward as her mentor 

 

Group 2 Forum (Combined meeting of Eastern Shore Clubs) 
Just a reminder that the Group 2 forum will be held at the Rokeby Police Academy on  

Tuesday 20th October, at 6.00pm for 6.30pm 
 

Please advise Robyn Harrison (0419 882 876) if you are attending and pay 
beforehand (payment details in an email from Secretary Richard) 

 
The guest speaker will be retired Detective Inspector David Plumpton 

 
This is a great opportunity to meet Rotarians from other Clubs 

  



Update from our President 
 
Three weeks since our last Bulletin, but it has been a very busy three weeks: 

- Last Wednesday 15 members/partners/friends attended an Indoor Bowls and Pizza 

night at the bowls club.  More time was spent talking and eating than bowling, but 

a good night was had by all.  It was great to see Geoff McElwee again and get the 

opportunity to present him with Honorary Membership of RCOL. 

- Friday evening was the launch of our Satellite Club, Clarence Sunrise.  Ten 

members of our Club attended as did Michael and Gayle Plunkett, Heather Chong, 

Jodie Lowe and the Presidents of Bellerive, Howrah and Hobart Clubs.  A new 

member of the Satellite Club, Ellie Borth, was inducted into the Club on the night 

by the DG, helped by her mentor Chris Woodward. They now have 10 members. 

- The Operations Crew have taken possession of a BBQ Trailer that has been 

donated to the Satellite Club by the disbanded Rotary Club of Oatlands.  They are 

in the process of getting it back into shape for registration.  It will be a great asset 

for Rotary in the future. 

- In an article about membership in the latest Rotary Down Under, RC of Lindisfarne 

was listed fourth in a list of the top 10 Clubs in Australia.  Our Club has met almost 

every suggestion in the article.  If you didn’t get your electronic version of Rotary 

Down Under on the 1st of October, have a look in your Spam. 

 
The next couple of weeks are likely to be just as busy: 

- At this week’s meeting the guest speaker will be Josh Pitt.  We will also be 

inducting Kathy Hancock into the Club - Catherine Nicholson will be her Mentor. 

- Saturday 10th October is Rotary Hat Day to raise funds for Mental Health 

Research.  This year our fundraiser will be a little different.  We are combining with 

the Rotary Club of Salamanca for a Quiz Night at Beltana Bowls Club on 

Wednesday October 14th.  There will be finger food at the tables and it will cost 

$20 if you wear a hat and $25 if you don’t.  Peter O’Hern has agreed to be the Quiz 

Master.  This is the 2nd Wednesday of the month, so the Board Meeting will be 

moved to the fourth week.  We will be asking for attendee names on Wednesday. 

- The Group 2 Forum is being held on Tuesday 20th October, which means we won’t 

meet on Wednesday 21st.(hence we are meeting on 1st and 2nd weeks)  See a 

separate notice from Richard for details. We will talk about this more on 

Wednesday  

- We will be inducting Henry Finnis at the next meeting he is able to attend.  At the 

moment he is travelling to the mainland for a wedding. 

 
See you all this Wednesday,  President Mike 



 
MEETING ROSTER 

This Meeting 
 

7 October 
Josh Pitt  -  This is my 

Life 
 

Chair:            Peter F 
Reception:  Ted L/Allan M 
Set Up:      John C, Margaret C, 
                    Michael C 

Next Meeting 
 

14 October 
Quiz Night with 
Salamanca Club 

 
Chair:            Peter O 
Reception:   Carol M 
                        /Margaret C 
Set Up:          TBA 

Last Meeting 
 

16 September 
Amanda French – 

Dressed for Success 
 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 

PROGRAM  - 2020  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

 

Date Speaker Topic 

7th Oct Josh Pitt  New member talk 

14th Oct Quiz Night with Salamanca Club   

20thOct 
Tuesday 
 

Normal Wed meeting cancelled. Replaced with 
Rotary Group 2 Forum at the Police Academy 
Rokeby. 6.00pm for 6.30 start.   

Talk by retired Detective Inspector David 
Plumpton 

28th Oct Board Meeting  

4th Nov Rotarians Against Malaria Rotary Against Malaria program 

18th Nov Henry Finnis Armistice Day commemorative talk  

2nd Dec  Member from House of Business Hobart What House of Business is all about 

16th Dec Christmas event  - TBA  

   

 
 

Top 10 Net Growth Rotary Clubs in Australia 

 
  



 

Did You Know? 
 

 

Accreditation Process to become a recognised Tommy Choo Choo Driver 
 

- The Lindisfarne Rotarian must have a valid drivers licence to drive a motor vehicle 

on a Tasmanian public road 

- The Trainee Driver will be briefed in the set up and operation of the train by an 

Accredited Driver. 

- The Trainee Driver will be briefed on risk assessment for use of the train 

- When confident, the Trainee Driver will be provided with a supervisory drive (No 

passengers) with an Accredited Driver  

- At a public event, the Trainee Driver will travel in the train behind the driver and 

talk through the issues with the Accredited Driver (with passengers on board) 

- When both the Accredited Driver and Trainee Driver are happy, then the Trainee 

Driver, under supervision, will drive the train with passengers aboard 

- When the Accredited Driver is confident that the Trainee Driver can operate the 

train unsupervised, the Trainee Driver may operate the train in a solo capacity with 

an Accredited Driver acting as “Guard” in the rear 

- When both parties are confident in the ability of the Trainee Driver, he/she will 

become a probationary driver 

- He/she must work at a total of three public events, driving the train under 

supervision, before being eligible for RCOL Accreditation 

- On completion of three events the President may issue RCOL Accreditation, based 

on the evidence provided.  If there is any dissent, the matter will be taken to the 

RCOL Board for determination by majority decision 

- The Board decision will be final 

 

 
  



Amazing images of concentration at the Bowls Night!! 

   

 
 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via email or on social media) 

 

  
  



 

Photo sent by Peta (teacher at Risdon Vale Primary) 


